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bear Ms Beggs, 

Re: RaycheiFerguson 

Our Ref: JOH-0395-13 

Date: 191
h August 2013 

Thank you for providing, through Ms Bolton, much of the documentation requested by 
the Inquiry. I appreciate the effort which it can take sometimes, especially during the 
summer, to track down information. There is now only a small number of documents 
which we have requested in letters dated 1st BC-0208-13 and 15th August BC-0211-13 
(copies attached). If they could be sorted out in the next few days I would be obl iged. 

As we approach the final stages of the Inquiry I am anxious not to be delayed by 
missing documents as we have occasionally been in the past. The continuing 
cooperation of your team in DLS and your clients will help avoid any final issues arising. 

Yours sincerely, 

JOHN O'HARA 
Enc 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 
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